
 

Preventive health checkup for all the Safai wala staff 

As per notification no CIHTS/SARS/2024 dated 21/09/2024, the Department of Sowa-Rigpa 

has organized a Preventive health check up for all the Safai wala staff of CIHTS dated 17th 

October 2024 at Yuthog Hospital, Dept. of Sowa-Rigpa. Total 19 staff (13 male, 6 female) 

underwent general check-up through  both the Traditional Sowa-Rigpa and modern diagnosis. 

 

 


